October 17, 2011 Lincoln Elementary School 445 Ashley Blvd. New Bedford, MA 6:36 PM

FINANCE SUB-COMMITTEE OF THE NEW BEDFORD SCHOOL COMMITTEE

PRESENT: Dr. Finnerty, Dr. Fletcher and Mr. Nobrega (arrived at 6:50

pm)

ABSENT: None

Also in attendance was Dr. Mary Louise Francis, Superintendent.

The meeting convened at 6:35 pm.

The members discussed the schedule of bills for August and September 2011.

There was discussion of the new transfer process as voted on by the School Committee at its last regularly scheduled meeting of September 12, 2011. The transfers will be in the School Committee packet but will not need to be voted on.

There was discussion of the 19% cut to general expenses and the presentation of the schedules. There was discussion that it will be a difficult task.

Voted unanimously on a motion by Dr. Fletcher and seconded by Dr. Finnerty to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Deborah H. Brown Business Manager

Sub-Committee Liaison